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August 13, 2020 
 

Re: Intersection Improvement Project  
 Simpson Road and Fortune Road 
 Osceola County, Florida 

PS Number: PS-19-10833-DG 
Public Meeting Announcement 

Dear Government Official: 
 
You are invited to attend and participate in the Osceola County Department of 
Transportation and Transit Preferred Alternative Meeting for the design of 
improvements to the intersection of Simpson Road and Fortune Road. This project will 
improve safety and traffic flow through the intersection and are designed to be 
consistent with the Simpson Road Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Study 
and Fortune Lakeshore Multi-Use Trail design project. The first public meeting for this 
project was held on May 19, 2020, where we received comments from the attendees 
during and following the meeting. Since the first public meeting, the updates to the 
design include drainage improvements and refined right of way impacts.   

This public meeting will be held on Thursday, September 3, 2020 at 6 p.m. The 
meeting will take place virtually and can be accessed at 
www.Osceola.org/go/FortuneSimpson.  

This public meeting is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to 
express their views concerning the proposed improvements.  Comments can be 
emailed to Conroy Jacobs, AICP,MPA, Project Manager, at Conroy.Jacobs@osceola.org.  

Notice of the meeting is being sent to all public officials, regulatory agencies, 
organizations, and individuals interested in the project. A copy of the project 
newsletter (available in both English and Spanish) is enclosed and includes additional 
information about the project and the meeting. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Conroy Jacobs, AICP, MPA 
Project Manager 

Enclosure: Project Newsletter (in both English and Spanish) 

http://www.osceola.org/go/FortuneSimpson
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